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commentletters

From: Matt Dillon <mdillon620@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 9:59 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).

State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
I am a customer that resides in the San Juan Water District (SJWD) service area and have been following the Board's actions 
since the Governor's Emergency Drought declaration last year. I think the Board acted appropriately and fairly in determining 
conservation tiers throughout the State even though as a San Juan customer our conservation was in  the highest tier. I also feel 
the SJWD has done a very good job in informing and working with customers to help them meet their conservation goals during 
this historic drought.  
 
I understand that CA reservoirs are still below historical averages and in many cases below where they were at this time last 
year. However as the snow pack conditions are vastly different and the universally forecasted El Nino storms continue to line 
up,  I agree with the SJWD that it is premature for the  SWRCB to consider extending the existing emergency conservation 
regulations in early February. Therefore I request that conservation requirements for 2016 be reevaluated in April after we all 
have a better feel for the water storage situation going into the 2016 season. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Matt Dillon 
9580 Barton Rd. 
Granite Bay, CA 95746 
(916) 303-3044 
  

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-28-16


